
 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

 

Legislative Council Committee Inquiry  
 

MEDIA RELEASE  
 

22 September 2015 
 
 
 

Inquiry into The Tasmanian Electoral Commission  – 
Commencement of Hearings 

 

The Legislative Council Government Administration Committee ‘B’ Inquiry into the 
operations of the Tasmanian Electoral Commission will hold an additional public 
hearing in Hobart on Thursday 24 September 2015. 

The hearings will commence at 8.50 am in Committee Room 1, Parliament House, 
Hobart.   

A list of witnesses is attached for your information. 

Further information about the Inquiry, including its terms of reference and 
information for making submissions, is available on the  Committee website: 
http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAdminB_TasmanianElectoralCo
mmission.htm 
 
ends 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION:  Chairperson Rosemary Armitage MLC  

Mob: 0419 341 178 
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Note: Hearing times may be subject to variation on the day 


